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Jennifer Ross

From: Reid Mauti <RMauti@mcintoshporis.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:49 AM
To: Jennifer Ross
Subject: [EXTERNAL]FW: Support for 119 Garfield Street Project

 
 
Reid Mauti 
Architectural Designer  
 

 
 
Architecture    Interiors    Planning 
36801 Woodward Avenue, Suite 200  
Birmingham. Michigan 48009  
T (248) 258-9346 x32 
M (734) 934-3539 
rmauti@mcintoshporis.com 
www.mcintoshporis.com 
 

From: graig@proxybydesign.com <graig@proxybydesign.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 10:41 AM 
To: Reid Mauti <RMauti@mcintoshporis.com>; John Skok <JSkok@mcintoshporis.com> 
Subject: Support for 119 Garfield Street Project 
 
TO: City of Detroit Historic District Commission 
C/O: McIntosh Poris Associates 
RE: 119 Garfield Street Project 
DATE: JULY 13, 2021 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
I write you today to express my support for 119 Garfield Street, on your July 14 2021 agenda as a previously approved 
project for which a couple of revisions are being proposed. As I understand it, the revisions are relatively minor and 
actually include an increase of access to flexible landscaped open space for the use of future building tenants as well as 
neighbors and visitors to the area. These kinds of environments are the places where neighbors can safely and in 
authentic ways share space with each other, and hopefully have the opportunity to build relationships that might not 
otherwise be possible. I work with mission-based organizations throughout the City of Detroit to help them achieve the 
kinds of beautiful and uplifting physical environments that those they serve deserve to have access to, and have seen 
firsthand that there are not enough of these kinds of spaces in many neighborhoods – this particular neighborhood is no 
exception. Further, this particular neighborhood’s cultural heritage makes it a place where affordable housing for a wide 
range of people must be preserved and grown. Had it not been an accessible place for so many different people to live, 
surely that heritage would not be what it is, and history shows us that so much culture will be lost if affordable and 
accessible options are not maintained. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Graig Donnelly 
President, Proxy 
Mobile: (313) 485-4100 
www.proxybydesign.com 
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ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening 

attachments or clicking links. 
 


